
December Prayer Focus: 
 

Let’s join together in praying for our Mission, worship and fellowship 
throughout December and into the New Year. It is an exciting time of year and 
we have lots of plans for sharing God’s gift of Jesus with our town, with our 
friends and with our neighbours. 
 

 

 

 

 5th December: Wynterfest 
 8th December: Rosedale’s Remembrance Service 
 12th December: Baptismal Service (10.30 a.m.) 
 12th December: Carol Service (5.00p.m.) 
 19th December: Christmas service led by our young people 
 19th December: Christmas meal 
 25th December: Christmas Day Service (10.00a.m.) 

 

 

Lord, the giver of light and Light of life, shine your light 
on our town and on your church here at WBC. We lift all 
our plans to you asking that you make us witnesses of 
your light and love to all who come through our doors 
this Christmas time.  



 

 

                               

 

 

Thinking ahead to January, we will be hosting our first Alpha course which starts 
on Thursday 17th January 2022.  This is a course where people can come and 
explore the Christian faith, in a relaxed environment and over a meal. 

So….we need your prayers! Because when we partner with God through prayer, 
we know that anything is possible. 

 

 

Please pray for: 

 those who are planning this course at WBC. May they receive fresh 
anointing for all they are doing and a renewed heart to share the gospel. 

 fresh boldness for those inviting friends and family to attend this Alpha 
course. 

 every guest who comes to our sessions, that each person would find at 
WBC a safe space where they can connect with one another and with 
Jesus. * 
 
*Prayer suggestions taken from  https://alpha.org/pray/ 
 
 
 


